
Our School Values: Responsibility - Respect - Kindness - Honesty = Excellence 

 

 
 

     

Hi All   
 

What a great day we had at Sports Day with weather to match. Thanks to all those parents/carers who 
attended and followed Covid-19 guidelines (mostly) It was great to see our children participate so well 
and put in an effort for their teams. Ióm personally still suffering from my effort against Mitchell and  
refreshed the note from last year not to run! 
 

The Sportsmanship was won by Eyre and Champions were Flinders in what was a close event overall. 
Thanks again for the efforts of Mr Thorpe and Miss Evans (Miss T) in organising events and all staff for 
the work done in getting ready for the day as well as supervising the day. 
 

Years 6/7 are having transitioning days at the High School this week as part of their preparations for 
next year. If you have any questions regarding Transition feel free to contact the school. 
 

Senior class Aquatics camp is quickly approaching with payment due Mid-day next Friday 24
th
.   

A number of students still have not completed their homework commitments to enable them to attend 
this camp. Non-attenders are required to come to school as normal. 
 

NAPLAN results have arrived at school and will be sent home early next week once sorted and viewed 
by teachers to allow for feedback to students and family regarding outcomes.  
Again if you have concerns contact the school after you receive these. 
 

We are working our way through staffing and classes for next year and hope to have a clear picture 
early Term 4 to share with parents. We are expecting to be able to keep our class numbers below 20 
again for 2022. 
 

Governing Council with the school are continuing to develop plans for upgrading areas around the 
school for a fresh look for 2022 including some exciting external artworks. I will keep you informed. 
 

Learning Group 2 had a great day out in Pirie last week to see the Patch Theatre group. They were 
amazed and excited about what they saw. If they havenôt told you donôt forget to get feedback from 
them 
 

Edward  
 

Principal 

From the Principal                     

 

óEast of the Rangesô Choir Concert - Port Pirie 

Wednesday 22nd September @ 7:00pm 

 Dear Parents & Students, 

The big day is nearly here! Our PPS Festival of Music Choir (10 students) will travel by bus, with Mrs 

Hill and myself, to Port Pirie. The students will participate in a combined regional schools rehearsal 

followed by a performance of the East of the Ranges Choir in Concert held at the Keith Michell  

Theatre on Wednesday 22nd September @ 7:00pm.  

All families and friends are welcome to attend and can book tickets  

via www.countryarts.org.au website or directly  

through the Keith Michell Theatre on Ph. (08) 8633 8500.                             

We look forward to seeing you there!  

 Yours in Music,  

 Miss C.  

**P.S. Dakota, Emilia & Lilith had an 
amazing experience last week, singing 
with over 1200 other choir students, in 
the ôStars in the Arena 2021ô choir  
concert at the Adelaide Entertainment 
Centre! 







Like us on Facebook - Peterborough Primary School 

Term 3 Upcoming  Events 

²ŜŜƪ ф CǊƛŘŀȅ мтǘƘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ tƘƻǘƻǎ 

²ŜŜƪ мл ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ннƴŘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ   9ŀǎǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ wŀƴƎŜǎ /ƘƻƛǊ /ƻƴŎŜǊǘ  - tƻǊǘ tƛǊƛŜ 
(black trousers and shoes please) 

 CǊƛŘŀȅ нпǘƘ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ  9ƴŘ ƻŦ ¢ŜǊƳ о - нΦмл 5ƛǎƳƛǎǎŀƭ 

¢ŜǊƳ п ²ŜŜƪ м ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ моǘƘτCǊƛŘŀȅ мрǘƘ ¸ŜŀǊ с ϧ т !ǉǳŀǝŎǎ /ŀƳǇ 

Tennis and Golf 
 

Learning Group 3 have had a wonderful opportunity to enjoy our towns facilities and participate in 
tennis (on several Thursday afternoons) and golf practice (on several Tuesday afternoons) at the 
town courts and golf club. Thanks to Coral (tennis), Roz, Phil and Mr Harvey (golf) for giving up their 
time to coach our students. They have thoroughly enjoyed it. 

 

tŜǘŜǊōƻǊƻǳƎƘ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ  
ϧ ¸ǳƴǘŀ /ŀƳǇǳǎ 
.ƻƻƪ CŀƛǊ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ мф-мл-нлнм ǘƻ CǊƛŘŀȅ нн-мл-нлнм 
Lƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅ 

tƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǘƻ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 
aƻǊŜ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŜŀǊƭȅ ƴŜȄǘ ǘŜǊƳΦ 



 

                                                  
 
 
 
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  
aŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ /ƘŀǊƎŜǎ ŦƻǊ нлннaŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ /ƘŀǊƎŜǎ ŦƻǊ нлнн  

 

 
hƴ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǾŜǊǎŜ ǎƛŘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƭŜǧŜǊ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŬƴŘ ŀ ŎƻǇȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳǇƻǎƛǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀǊƎŜ ŦƻǊ aŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ŀƴŘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ 
/ƘŀǊƎŜǎ ŦƻǊ нлнн ŀǎ ǾŜǊƛŬŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ /ƘƛŜŦ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ ƻŦ 5ŜǇŀǊǘƳŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ ŀƳƻǳƴǘ ƻŦ Ϸнро ƛǎ ǘƘŜ    
ƭŜƎŀƭƭȅ ǊŜŎƻǾŜǊŀōƭŜ ŀƳƻǳƴǘ ƪƴƻǿƴ ŀǎ ǘƘŜ ΨǎǘŀƴŘŀǊŘ ǎǳƳΩΦ 
 
hǳǊ DƻǾŜǊƴƛƴƎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘƛǎ ŎƘŀǊƎŜ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŜŘ ƛǎ ǘƻ ōŜ ƘŜƭŘ ƻƴ  
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ о bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ нлнм ŀǘ рΥолǇƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ǘŀũ wƻƻƳΦ  
!ƭƭ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘ ǘƻ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎ ǘƘƛǎ /ƘŀǊƎŜ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ŀǇǇǊƻǾŀƭ ōŜƛƴƎ ǎƻǳƎƘǘΦ  Lƴ ƭƛŜǳ ƻŦ  
ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΣ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎκŎŀǊŜƎƛǾŜǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǾƛŜǿǎ ƛƴ ǿǊƛǝƴƎ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
/ƘŀƛǊǇŜǊǎƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ DƻǾŜǊƴƛƴƎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ όCŀȅŜ /ƻƭƭƛƴƎŜύ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΦ 
 
!ƴȅ ŜƴǉǳƛǊƛŜǎ ǊŜ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŎƘŀǊƎŜǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŘƛǊŜŎǘŜŘ ǘƻ 9ŘǿŀǊŘ 5ǳŶƭƭΣ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭ ƻǊ {ǳŜ {ŀƴŘƭŀƴŘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ CǊƻƴǘ hŶŎŜΦ 
 
!ǎ ŀƭǿŀȅǎΣ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ Ǉŀȅ ōȅ ƛƴǎǘŀƭƳŜƴǘǎ ŀǎ ƴŜƎƻǝŀǘŜŘ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦ 
hǳǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ Ƙŀǎ hƴ-[ƛƴŜ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ .ŀƴƪƛƴƎ όōŀƴƪ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ōƻǧƻƳ ƻŦ LƴǾƻƛŎŜǎύ ŀƴŘ 9C¢th{ ŦŀŎƛƭƛǝŜǎ ǘƻ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǇŀȅƳŜƴǘǎΦ 
 
tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜΣ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ŜƭƛƎƛōƭŜ ŦƻǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ŀǊŘ ŀǊŜ ŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ŀƴŘ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƻ Ǉŀȅ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŎƘŀǊƎŜǎΦ 
 
5Ŝǘŀƛƭǎ ǊŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ /ŀǊŘ ŦƻǊ нлнн ƘŀǾŜ ƴƻǘ ȅŜǘ ōŜŜƴ ǊŜƭŜŀǎŜŘ ōǳǘ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƴƻǝŬŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ    
ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ǿƘŜƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴǎΦ 

 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΦ 

 
 
{ǳŜ {ŀƴŘƭŀƴŘ 
όCƛƴŀƴŎŜκ!ŘƳƛƴύ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

tŜǘŜǊōƻǊƻǳƎƘ tǊƛƳŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
тр .ǊƛŘƎŜǎ {ǘǊŜŜǘ 

tŜǘŜǊōƻǊƻǳƎƘ  {!  рпнн 
 

tƘƻƴŜΥ лу усрм нмлн 
9ƳŀƛƭΥ ŘƭΦлоофΦƛƴŦƻϪǎŎƘƻƻƭǎΦǎŀΦŜŘǳΦŀǳ 
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